

Dear Neighbor,

I am asking your support for my re-election to the Palos Verdes Estates City Council on November 3rd!

This election is critical to all of us to 'Keep Our PVE Police'.

As an elected official I spearheaded the Measure E Campaign to keep our dedicated police force.

Recently our police renewed their contract with no salary increase.

We are very lucky in our city to have such commitment.

There is a small but very vocal and very active group of people who are trying and have been close to undoing Measure E and replace our force with LA County Sheriffs. Our police force has served us loyally and effectively since the days of the first Police Chief William Woosley in 1924 with very special and community-based policing. Our police department is unique and unparalleled to almost any other department in the Country in providing such responsive and attentive service catered to our community and residents.

Just last week our city was recognized as the third safest city in California. This wasn't by chance. It is due to the commitment of the officers that serve our Community, serve you and, most importantly, your family. Our department includes the PV CARES for seniors, Neighborhood Watch, Emergency Preparedness. We simply can't lose these services.

As I have so resolutely done as your current City Councilman, I will continue to protect our police as well as the architectural heritage that makes us so unique. This includes the Malaga Cove Plaza, Neptune Statue, Mirlo Gate Tower, Neighborhood Church (formally the Haggerty Estate), as well as the PVE Golf Club, PVE Tennis Club, Beach Club, and PVE Stables which distinguishes our city beyond any other.

Please help me reach my goal of protecting and preserving the city of Palos Verdes Estates, our home.

With gratitude,

Sanford Davidson, M.D., PVE City Council Member www.sandyforpve2020.com

"Keep PVE Police"

